NOTICE OF
CANCELLED MEETING

THE

ENGINEERING, OPERATIONS,
AND WATER RESOURCES
COMMITTEE
OF THE

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE

( Inland Empire Utilities Agency
A MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT

SCHEDULED FOR
WEDNESDAY, MAY 8, 2019

9:45 A.M.

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A
LACK OF QUORUM

6075 KIMBALL AVENUE, BUILDING A
CHINO, CA 91708




